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PHASE ONE OF WAIPIʻO VALLEY ROAD SAFETY AND HAZARD MITIGATION COMPLETE 

 
 
Hawaiʻi County's Public Works Engineering Division announces the completion of rockfall 
mitigation work along Waipiʻo Valley Road. The primary work covered 750 feet down the slope 
of the Waipiʻo Valley Road.  
 
The County is commencing Phase 2 engineering design and permitting activities to address 
embankment and road conditions for the next approximately 1,300 feet of Waipiʻo Valley Road. 
 
The Department would like to thank the community for their patience and understanding. 
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